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29th June 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
, 

St Patrick’s Nursery Closure Afternoon of Friday 16th July 2021 
 
Nursery will be closed in the afternoon of Friday 16th July 2021. Nursery will still be open in the morning and 
we ask that you collect your child at 11.45am on this day.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation with this so that we can arrange a transition afternoon for any children starting 
school in September 2021 who currently don’t attend St Patrick’s nursery. We hope this provides you with 
enough notice to facilitate alternative arrangements for your child on this afternoon. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support, understanding and cooperation.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Lane 
Headteacher 
 

 
 

 


